
Resolution #2019-06 
 

Subject: Changes to the National Scholarship Program 
 
Source: David Spencer, National Judge Advocate 
 
WHEREAS, There is no business purpose for requiring that applications be submitted by April 1st; and 
 
WHEREAS, A later date would allow more applications to be mailed to Headquarters already completed 

(including transcripts); and 
 
WHEREAS, The scholarship winners are not selected until the National Convention; and 
 
WHEREAS, A typical high school class graduates in early to mid June; and 
 
WHEREAS, An individual may receive a scholarship twice, but no comprehensive list of scholarship 

winners exists; therefore be it  
 
RESOLVED, that the body of the 2019 National Convention hereby authorizes and directs the National 

Executive Board to review all available resources to compile a list of past recipients and it 
shall be the responsibility of the outgoing National 2nd Vice Commander to revise that list 
before the end of his term each year; and therefore be it further 

 
RESOLVED, effective with the 2020 Scholarships, that the deadline for the submission of Scholarship 

applications will be June 30th, and The National Webmaster shall update the Scholarship 
Application, subject to approval by the National Executive Committee. 

 
 
 


